
 

3RD CONGRESS ON TOOTHTRANSPLANTATION: NEW DATE! 

NEW DATES ARE MAY 19-21, 2022 

Dear speakers, dear participants, dear colleagues, 

Since the COVID-19 pandemic is going on with traveling restrictions and 
rules for social distancing we made a difficult decision to postpone the      
3rd Congress on Tooth Transplantation until 2022. This is sad but your 
safety is our highest priority. 

Congress course: 
May 19 – May 21, 2022 
 
 

Consensus meeting: 
May 22, 2022 

  

We are determined to maintain the lay-out and the schedule of keynote 
lectures, short oral presentations and posters as has been planned for this 
year, if possible.  

Thank you for your understanding in these hard times which nobody could 
have foreseen and we hope to find the best way out of this situation and 
we hope that we can all meet  in 2022 in full health! 

On behalf of the Organizing committee: 

Ivo Marek 
Chairman of the Congress 

Ewa Czochrowska 
Chairman of the Scientific program 

Josef Kučera 
Coordinator of the Scientific program 


